From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Please upload objection.

Thanks,

D

David Fowler
Principal Planner

Telephone: 0207 974 2123
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Fowler, David

05 June 2019 09:20

Planning

FW: abacus school 2019/2375/P

To: Fowler, David <David.Fowler@camden.gov.uk>

Cc:

Subject: abacus school 2019/2375/P

Dear Mr Fowler

| and my wife live at B Daleham Gardens NW3 5DA

We strongly object to the proposal to open a school on the site of the old police station.
The school traffic would add considerably to the pollution and congestion in the area.

The school would also be in breach of Camden’s policy of no more schools in Hampstead.

Yours truly

dechert.com

This e-mail is from Dechert LLP, a law firm, and may contain information that is confidential or privileged.
If you are not the intended recipient, please delete the e-mail and any attachments, and notify the sender.
Dechert LLP is a limited liability partnership registered in England & Wales (Registered No. OC306029)
and is authorised and regulated by the Solicitors Regulation Authority. A list of names of the members of
Dechert LLP (who are solicitors or registered foreign lawyers) is available for inspection at its registered

office, 160 Queen Victoria Street, London EC4V 4QQ.

1



